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Not enough is done to decrease the massive devastation we've caused on wildlife 

populations in Oregon - this is a small step in the right direction. It would be great to 

see wildlife over/under passes along this stretch as they've been proven to be 

massively effective elsewhere in the u.s. and canada. 

 

Please support this small bit to help the animals! 


